NOTICE OF A JOINT MEETING OF AVON TOWNSHIP & THE CITY OF AVON

This notice is to alert residents that there will be a joint meeting of officials from the City of Avon and Avon Township, on Wednesday October 21, 2015 at 5:30 PM in the Avon City Hall (140 Stratford Street East, Avon, MN) to discuss aquatic invasive species, emergency response planning, and other issues as necessary. The public is invited to attend. All Avon Township/City of Avon meetings are handicap accessible.

Stephen Saupe, Clerk Avon Township

Jim Thares, City Administrator City of Avon

Published: The Enterprise, Wednesday October 7, 2015